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Human Resources Department
(RIS ISSUE Staff Changes

e HR Shuffle

This bulletin is to inform our Menno Place Team that
* All Menno Place we have had a “shuffle” of staff taking on new
Team Members positions in Human Resources.

The following team members are in new roles:

Lana Murray — Employee Benefits and Human Resource
Coordinator

Lana.murray@mennoplace.ca

604 851-1349

Jessy Manhas — Human Resource Coordinator
Jessy.manhas@mennoplace.ca
604 851-1346

Harleen Sidhu — Recruitment and Hiring Clerk
Harleen.sidhu@mennoplace.ca

604 851-1348

Please welcome Harleen as our new Recruitment and Hiring Clerk. We look

forward to serving you!
Jeanette Lee

Director, Human Resources
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